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Better Never Stops

11th May 2018
Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome to the end of the week.

Dates for Next Week: ‘
Monday 14t — Thursday 17t May: Year é SATs week
And beyond...

Monday 21st: Year 6 Safety in Action

Tuesday 22n9;: Book Swap

Thursday 24th: Starfish Class assembly (9.10am)
Friday 25t; Last day of term

Change of Menu: Thursday 17th May

There is a change to the lunch menu next Thursday: anyone ordering a school dinner
that day will have a choice of fish and chips, vegetarian hotdog or jacket potato. And
all lunches come with a free lolly — it doesn’t get much better than that!

| hope you all enjoy the weekend.

Yours>sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh
Headteacher




